
Lake Hill P.0.Victoria,B.C 
September 5th,1924.

Dear Sir Arthur
I thank you very warmly for your kind letter,

it has cleared away all the illuaiona I had about the 
Strathcona Fund.

I have not heard anything further from the Truateea about 
lighter dutiea.but thia may be owing to Mr Deane being too bugy 
to think of the predicament I am in.

I am aearching for employment with all the vim of a boy who 
haa just left achool.

I encloae two apecimena of my work,which I would like brought 
to the attention of thoae who would be likely to be intereated 
in it.

I ahould like to be appointed apecial correapondent for one 
of the great Dailiea in the Eaat.

I would be glad to write on an outline,or I would regularly 
submit newa articlea on the social,political,and economic 
questions of the day in B.C.

I am
Youra faithfully,


